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Recalled due to Cyclospora 
 
June 30, 2020 
Nunavut-wide  

 

The Department of Health is warning about a food recall issued by the Canadian Food 

Inspection Agency (CFIA) due to possible Cyclospora contamination in Fresh Express 

Salad products.  

Multiple Fresh Express products with Best Before Dates ranging from July 8 to July 14 

have been identified for recall. A full list of recalled products can be found at: 

https://www.inspection.gc.ca/food-recall-warnings-and-allergy-alerts/2020-06-

29/eng/1593481825568/1593481826383  

Check to see if you have the recalled products in your home. Recalled products should 

be thrown out or returned to the store where they were purchased. 

Food contaminated with Cyclospora may not look or smell spoiled but can still make you 

sick. People infected with Cyclospora can experience a wide range of symptoms, 

including watery diarrhea, stomach cramps, and nausea. Some people do not get sick 

at all, while others suffer from a severe upset stomach. Few people get seriously ill. 

For more information, contact the Canadian Food Inspection Agency at 1-800-442-2342 

or visit www.inspection.gc.ca. Sign up for food recalls at 

http://inspection.gc.ca/english/util/listserv/listsube.shtml. 
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